

## **Teaching Primary Care Trust**

Block A2 St Ann's Hospital St Ann's Road London N15 3TH 020 8442 6858

Elizabeth Manero Health Link 62 Beechwood Road Dalston London E8 3DY

31st October 2008

Dear Elizabeth,

## RE: Support with the Choice agenda in Haringey

I am writing to thank you and the Health Link team for the excellent work you have undertaken working with us to develop and progress the Choice agenda in Haringey.

I would particularly like to mention the work done with General Practices in Haringey which has transformed practice teams understanding and involvement in successfully implementing the Choice agenda. The workshops led to by your team were instrumental in getting all members of the practice team engaged and enthused to change ways of working, share ideas and develop solutions suited to the needs of the population they serve.

I am also appreciative of the engagement Health Link has supported with other stakeholders including the local Hospital Trusts and the Local Authority via the ground breaking initiative including Libraries across Haringey.

All in all, Health Link has enabled the PCT to implement a comprehensive initiative around Choice which would otherwise not have been possible.

I would commend others to use your organisation for similar initiatives in future.

Yours sincerely

David Lyons Head of Primary Care (East)